
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
FB-ASMSA-24-002 

Bid Description 
 
We sincerely regret to have to cancel the above-referenced Request for Proposals. It has 
been determined that it is in the best interest of the Arkansas School for Math, Sciences + 
The Arts (ASMSA) to not make an award and cancel the RFP effective November 29, 2023.   
 
We truly appreciate all your time and effort in submitting a bid and your interest in doing 
business with ASMSA and hope we can count on your participation in future projects. I am 
available to answer any questions you may have; you may contact me via email: 
moorew@asmsa.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Whitney Moore 
Director of Finance 
Arkansas School for Math, Sciences + The Arts 
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